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10th May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Lincoln Anglican Academies Trust 10 Year Celebrations – ’10 in 10’ Sponsored Challenge 

Our Academy Trust, Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust, will be celebrating their 10th anniversary this 
academic year.  As part of the Trust’s 10 year anniversary celebrations LAAT has set up the ‘Love As 
Action Together’ fund aimed at supporting children are who lacking the things they need in order to 
confidently access school life.  The fund, ‘Love As Action Together’ Fund, will be available to all school 
leaders to access in order to support children to access the full life of school. It will be used to remove 
barriers, promote equality and champion inclusivity.  
 
The first fundraising event organised is a whole Trust ’10 in 10’ sponsored challenge.  The intention of 
this sponsored event is to encourage each child and member of staff to walk or run a mile a day for 10 
days between 15th and 26th May 2023.  All money raised will go to the Trust’s new fund.  
 
Attached to this letter is a sponsorship form for each child. As we are a cashless school, parents are asked 
to collect sponsorship monies and pay in via the Just Giving page associated with this event – please see 
link below: 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/10milesover10daysLAAT  
We look forward to your support with this fundraising event. 
 
We will be launching our ‘10 in 10 Challenge’ as a whole school on Monday 15th May with all staff and 
pupils.  Children and staff will also have an opportunity to complete a mile each day during lunch breaks 
if they want to complete at school.  We would like to invite you to complete the final mile with us on 
Friday 26th May at 2.30pm. We intend to complete this as a ‘Fun Run’ with children, parents and staff 
encouraged to come dressed in a fun way-this may be a ‘fancy dress costume’, own clothes, PE kit or 
school uniform. We would like to make the last mile fun, memorable and colourful. Please save this date! 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you do have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch via feedback@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk or through the school office.   
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 
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